300391

comment@boardmantohemingway.com

From: EnviroLytical - B2H <info@envirolytical.com>

Sent: Thursday, March 12, 2015 11:05 PM

To: comment@boardmantohemingway.com

Subject: New Communication: Please stop persuing the building of power lines on private property. It

is affecting familes who are farmers, ranchers, and all of us who benifit from their land.

Nona Rhea <jnrhea@hotmail.com>

https://el2.envirolytical.com/communication/view/102961

Please stop persuing the building of power lines on private property. It is affecting familes who are farmers, ranchers,
and all of us who benifit from their land.
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